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IMPORTANT LEAVERS INFORMATION 
 

Your official last day at FCC will be Friday 9th May 2025 
 

To celebrate your time at FCC Sixth Form we are organising a leavers breakfast for you which will take 
place in the common room at 8.15am on Friday 9th May 2025 
 
Study Leave 
Study leave will be granted from Monday 12th May – Friday 23rd May. Year 13 revision lessons will still be 
running, and we strongly advise you to attend if you can. There will be NO registration during these 2 
weeks so please ensure that you sign in and out. 
 
Revision Expectations 
You should be well into your revision programme now. You should be allocating time each day to revise 
and completing past paper questions to test your knowledge, understanding and application. The study 
skills sessions on Thursday will have given you plenty of strategies. You can access these sessions on google 
classroom. Your class teachers will have also posted revision materials on google classroom. Your teachers 
and mentors will support you if you are having problems – do not be afraid to ask. The 6th form study 
centre is available for you to use throughout the exam period. 
 
Exam Expectations 
Exams will be held in the leisure centre for most of you. For those in separate rooms, please consult your 
individual exam timetable. You are expected to arrive at the exam venue 10 minutes before the exam. 
Make sure you are equipped with black biro’s (maths instruments and calculators for some exams) with a 
clear pencil case and clear water bottle. No smart watches or phones. Do not sit the exam with nail 
extensions. Before you arrive at the exam, make sure you are properly prepared – feed, watered, 
equipped, and taken any relevant medication. 
 
UCAS 
Make sure you have finalised your firm and insurance choice. See any of the 6th form team if you need 
support with this. 
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A Level Results Day – Thursday 14th August 2025 
 

Students can collect their results from the Common Room – 10am onwards. 
 
If you have applied to University, UCAS will receive your results directly and update their Tracking system. 
They may not be available straight away as their system will be busy, so please be patient. 
 
If you want your results posted you must give Lisa a stamped, addressed, A5 envelope (adequate postage 
allowed) before Friday 4th July 2025 
 
It is not possible to email the results.  
 
Please see your representative in the 6th Form team or Tina to confirm your Post 18 destination.  
 
Please note email communication with the sixth form team will be restricted between Wednesday 23rd 
July and Wednesday 2nd September 2025 
 
 
BROMCOM – A Level results will be available for students from 8am in the morning. Please ensure that you 
have access to Bromcom before this time as there will be no one in school to reset passwords.  

 
 

Summer Ball  
A reminder that the Payment is on ParentPay. Please ensure that you have provided me with your tables of 
10 and food choices before you leave. 
 
School Property 
All textbooks, locker keys and school property must be returned. A green form is now in your pigeonholes 
so please ensure this is signed off and return it to Lisa in the office by Friday 6th June, at the very latest. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Sixth Form Team 


